

St. Stephen's CE RSA Academy
Mabey Avenue
Redditch
B98 8HW
Tel: 01527 63911

Email: office@ststephensfirst.worcs.sch.uk Principal: Mrs Sarah Callanan (BEd Hons)

14th January 2022

Dear Mr Morris,

We are taking your latest letters seriously and will be passing them up to the Trust Data Protection Officer, Teresa Kristunas, as they relate to your previous Freedom of Information request. Please await correspondence from her.

I wanted to reassure you that your matter is in hand.

Kind regards,

Mrs Sarah Callanan

Principal